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Accomplishments for Last Week
1. Began development of 3.2.1 MIT and QA Plans for the PVVS.

2. Conducted review of 3.1 deliverables with PPPL NCSX team.
3. Coordinated with sub-contractor Nu Vacuum in developing 3.2.1.
4. Began reviewing any comments, suggestions and recommendations we may have regarding the existing Statement of Work, Specification, drawings or model of the PVVS to be presented at the Final Design Review (FDR).
Plan for Next Week
1. Development of 3.2.1 MIT and QA Plans for the PVVS.

2. Finalize proposal for end flange designs and possible prototype phase for Friday, June 20.
3. Continue to prepare suggestions for PVVS FDR.
Issues and Concerns

1. During the 3.1 Deliverables Review Meeting on Tuesday PPPL requested that Rohwedder submit any expected price difference from that listed the 3.1.4 Budgetary Price and Schedule for the VVSA that would occur if there was no potential for re-use of the forming dies used in the prototype phase.  Rohwedder has reviewed the costing in 3.1.4 and as mentioned in 3.1.2 Subcontractor Recommendations - Section 3.0, there are several potential difficulties in re-use of the dies that made Rohwedder question if re-use would be “feasible either in functionality or cost-effectiveness”.  The costing for 3.1.4 was performed accordingly, therefore Rohwedder expects no cost difference if the re-use of the PVVS forming dies is impossible on the VVSA.

2. Rohwedder will submit any comments, suggestions and recommendations regarding the existing Statement of Work, Specification, drawings or model of the PVVS by June 25th to be presented at the Final Design Review (FDR).
3. Rohwedder requests to have until June 30, 2003 to submit 3.2.1 MIT and QA Plans for the PVVS.
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